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Dear   

Re: Freedom of Information request ref CA154  

Thank you for your request for information received on 24 February 2022.   The response is 

given below: 

Request 

I am writing to make a request for data, under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.   

Please could you send me the newest available data (2021-2022 / 2020-2021 / 2019-

2020) relating specifically to the city of Peterborough on:  • The total amount of textile 

waste produced in the city each year (kg/tonnes) • The total amount of non-commercial 

textile waste produced in the city each year (kg/tonnes) • What percentage of total textile 

waste each year is non-commercial textiles waste? • What percentage of the total 

amount of textiles waste is recycled each year • What percentage of the total amount of 

textiles waste is incinerated each year? • What percentage of the total amount of textiles 

waste ends up in a landfill each year? • What is the total amount of CO² produced 

through textile waste management each year within the city? If this request is too wide or 

unclear, I would be grateful if you could contact me as I understand that under the Act, 

you are required to advise and assist requesters. If any of this information is already in 

the public domain, please can you direct me to it, with page references and URLs if 

necessary.  

Response 

The Combined Authority do not have responsibility for Peterborough City Council or textile 

waste produced in the city and are therefore unable to answer your query.  I have included 

the website details below Peterborough City Council who will be able to help:  

Peterborough City Council: https://www.peterborough.gov.uk 

I hope this information is helpful but if you are unhappy with the service you have received in 

relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review, you should write 

to us via our contact us email address:  democratic.services@cambridgeshirepeterborough-

ca.gov.uk  or write a letter to Complaints, Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined 

Authority, the Mayor’s Office, 72 Market Street, Ely, Cambs CB7 4LS within 40 days of the 

date of this e-mail.  
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If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can 

be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9 5AF, or via their website:  https://ico.org.uk/ 

Generally, the ICO will not undertake a review or make a decision on a request until the 

internal review process has been completed.  

Yours sincerely  

Sue Hall 

Governance Assistant 
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